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State Grant for Homelessness

Fixing Our Streets

Community Meeting

The Regional Task Force on Homelessness (RTFH), in part-
nership with the City of Lemon Grove, held a press confer-
ence on March 3, 2025, to announce the award of an $8.4 
million Encampment Resolution Funding (ERF) grant. This 
grant, which will be distributed over two years, is designed 
to address homelessness along the California State Route 
94 corridor. By utilizing a "by-name" list, the funding will 
support rapid rehousing efforts for individuals currently 
experiencing homelessness in the area.

The grant will directly support the rehousing of 102 
individuals who have been living unsheltered along the 
corridor. Approximately 85% of the grant will be allocat-
ed toward rental subsidies, intensive case management, 
landlord engagement, and housing retention services, all 
aimed at helping these individuals successfully transition 
into stable housing outcomes. Additionally, the funds will 
support essential outreach efforts, project management, 

and other supportive services to ensure long-term housing 
stability.

The 2024 Point In Time Count highlights that nearly 45% 
of individuals experiencing homelessness along the SR 
94 corridor are chronically homeless and face significant 
barriers to accessing critical services such as healthcare, 
transportation, and housing. City Manager Lydia Romero 
expressed her enthusiasm for the collaborative effort, say-
ing: “This is an exciting and unprecedented collaboration 
between RTFH, the City of Lemon Grove, and the State of 
California. I am optimistic and hopeful as we finally bring 
the much-needed and welcomed resources to our un-
housed community members.” 

This grant represents a critical step forward in addressing 
homelessness in Lemon Grove and the region by providing 
the necessary resources to make a lasting impact on the 
lives of those in need.

For more information, visit www.rtfhsd.org.

This funding presents a unique opportunity 
to leverage our partnerships with local 
jurisdictions, allowing us to apply for 
critical resources that will directly benefit 
our communities.

—Tamera Kohler, CEO of RTFH

A  p l a n  o f  a c t i o n
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FIXING OUR STREETS!

The City of Lemon Grove is underway with the Street Re-
habilitation Project. Construction will include street repair 

and rehab on 72 segments of streets. Crews will be perform-
ing a variety of tasks, including asphalt removal, installation 
of new asphalt, repairs to the asphalt base, construction of 
ADA-compliant ramps, and the removal and replacement 
of road striping. These activities may cause temporary lane 
closures or shifts in traffic patterns, so it is important to plan 
your routes in advance and allow for extra travel time. Please 
stay alert and follow all posted traffic control measures to 
ensure safety for both workers and motorists. This project is 
part of our ongoing effort to beautify city streets and improve 
the driving experience for residents and visitors alike. 

For weekly updates, visit our website at https://buff.ly/
QWNEM2N

welcome to lemon grove

Lemon Grove's dining scene has just been taken up 
a notch with the grand opening of El Cata Mariscos 
Sushi & Cortes!  

A brand-new addition to our vibrant community, El 
Cata promises to be a go-to destination for food lovers 
craving a unique blend of fresh seafood, innovative 
sushi, and mouthwatering asada. With its modern am-
biance, exceptional menu, and top-notch service, this 
restaurant is poised to quickly become a community 
favorite.
El Cata Mariscos Sushi & Cortes brings an impressive 
menu, featuring dishes like Baja Style Shrimp Tacos, Ar-
rachera Steak, and El Cata Style Birria. If you’re craving 
sushi, their rolls are as creative as they are tasty, featur-
ing a mix of traditional and contemporary combina-
tions making for an unforgettable culinary experience.
El Cata Mariscos Sushi & Cortes is conveniently located 
at 8099 Broadway. Swing by today for a savory dining 
experience like no other.

instagram 
@el_cata_marisc os_
lemon_grove

https://buff.ly/QWNEM2N
https://buff.ly/QWNEM2N
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Location:

Community Church
�3122 Main St. 
�Lemon Grove, CA�91945

Date/Times:    
April 23, 5:00PM-6:30PM
�May 7, 5:00PM-6:30PM

Your Feedback is Requested for the 
Upcoming Treganza Fountain Redesign�

Emergency communication and information are vitally 
important. First responders in San Diego County work 

tirelessly to ensure we have the best tools and resources to 
effectively communicate life-saving emergency information 
to the public.
Genasys PROTECT allows speedy and reliable communica-
tion of emergency information and first responder agencies 
the ability to provide disaster notifications, evacuation in-
formation, shelter locations, road closures and much more 
to the public in a timely manner. 
Information from Genasys Protect can be viewed at the 
website (https://protect.genasys.com/) or by downloading 
the Genasys Protect App. Using the app, you can sub-
scribe to specific “zones”, such as areas you live, work, or 
frequently visit. Subscribing allows you to receive push 
notifications and view real time updates on status changes 
for any incident within San Diego County.
For more information about Genasys Protect, the app, 
or additional preparedness resources, please visit www.
AlertSD.org

COMMUNITY 
MEETING
Join us for a community meeting to discuss and provide 
feedback on design concepts to reimagine the Treganza 
Park fountain with the goal of creating a public space that 
fosters a strong sense of community.

	»Review  and Vote on 4 Park design 
concepts
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LEMON GROVE CITY COUNCIL

Mayor Alysson Snow

Mayor Pro Tem Jennifer Mendoza

Councilmember Jessyka Heredia

Councilmember Sitivi "Steve" Faiai

Councilmember Yadira Altamirano

Let us know what you think of The Zest!
Email us at cityoflemongrove@lemongrove.ca.gov 

City Council meetings are the 1st and 3rd Tuesday of every month 

S C A N  H E R E  F O R  T H E 

L A T E S T  S Q U E E Z E  O N  A L L 

T H I N G S  L E M O N  G R O V E

C i t y  E v e n t s

h o u s e h o l d  h a z a r d o u s  w a s t e

u p c o m i n g

F r e e  d i s p o s a l

2 0 2 5

A p r i l  1 9 ,  2 0 2 5

A p r i l  2 6 ,  2 0 2 5

M a y  3 1 ,  2 0 2 5

e g g s t r a v a g a n z a

A r b o r  d a y

P a w s  i n  t h e  P a r k

m a y  3
j u n e  1 4
j u l y  2 6
s e p t e m b e r  2 0
o c t o b e r  1 8
d e c e m b e r  6

lemongrove.ca.gov/living-in-lemon-grove/
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lemongrove.ca.gov/parks-events/
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